
 

 

Trustees Update 

Spring 2025 
New Library Initiatives 

●​ Meeting Room Reservation Policy Update 

○​ The Board of Trustees have updated the Meeting Room Reservation with regards to the 
upstairs conference room.  This room is now available for use by any group in the 
community with no fee.  Refer to the Goodnow Library Policies for details. 

●​ Parting with our library director, Esmé Green, of 14 years brings a mix of gratitude and sorrow, 
as we celebrate the legacy she built while feeling the weight of her absence.  We wish her the 
best in her new role at the Andover Memorial Hall Library. 

●​ The search for a new library director has begun.  Here is a document that we discussed at our 
April Board of Trustees meeting which describes the search process that was agreed upon by 
the Town Manager and the Trustees. 

Contact Us 

●​ Please contact us with any questions or ideas at LibraryTrustees@sudbury.ma.us 

 

https://docs.google.com/document/d/1UCtyTIGkHsde1hNinu0rCbbVFUY9D4LJrUGNRCJk_TQ/edit?tab=t.0
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1wPsP4TUhv67XiYiQ2KiuSlzIBwCi4_Xv/view?usp=sharing
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